
Schadenfreude ! 
 
(Schadenfreude:  taking delight in the misfortunes of another.)   
 
 
Many among the Stepford Children of Generation Z are the most twisted, 
the most delusional and the least knowledgeable generation in American 
History, but they DO have their entertainment value.  One of them is an 
advocate for "Defunding the Police" named Darcie Bell, who was recently 
forced to beg police to find the stolen U-Haul truck containing all her 
worldly possessions.  
 

 

 
Clueless Narcissist, Darcie Bell 

 

 

When the San Francisco Police Department didn't immediately drop 
everything they were doing and successfully recover all of Darcie Bell's 
belongings,  this spoiled and clueless child ranted on social media with 
the vulgarity characteristic of n*gger-lovers and other communists in a 
"tweet" that quickly went viral.  Below is the substance of her "tweet": 



"I haven't found my sh*t!  The cops didn't do sh*t!  U-Haul made 
me file a f*cking police report . . . There's cameras all over this 
city.  They haven't done sh*t! . . .  I just want my stuff back!" 

 

According to the NEW YORK POST which first reported this story, Darcie 
Bell's rant on X received over 800,000 viewings within only two days, and 
prompted several unflattering comments.  Afterward, she responded to 
the NEW YORK POST'S story and the critical comments of readers in the 
following manner:  "It's wild they are calling me an activist for a few 
tweets.  But it's even better to see the tough-on-crime crowd celebrate 
crime."  

GUILTY AS CHARGED!  However, society is entitled to a little 
schadenfreude when the crime victim is a narcissistic and witless fool, 
who received a much-deserved dose of "poetic justice"  for her hostility 
toward police.  She got exactly what she deserved when her belongings 
were stolen, and probably by the very people for whom she is an 
advocate. 

Joe Friday 
L.A., CA 

     

 

 

 
 


